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From the Director, Department of Transportation, providing an informational report regarding the
planned discontinuation of Route 279, at the request of Mr. Dennis Grzezinski, attorney for
Milwaukee Inner City Congregations Allied for Hope, and the Black Health Coalition of Wisconsin,
effective August 28, 2016. (INFORMATIONAL ONLY UNLESS OTHERWISE DIRECTED BY THE
COMMITTEE)

See Attachment
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